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28 April 2015 15/3483

Ronnie Chow
fyi-request-2469-608b5abf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Chow

| refer to your Official Information Act 1982 request of 12 April 2015 where you have
requested information on “how many non-New Zealand born persons are issued with
firearms licences per year for the period 2000 1/1 to 2013 12/31.”

The information that you have requested does not exist as “place of birth data” cannot be
collected within the Police firearms licensing system. It is therefore unable to be provided.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Offical Information Act 1982, to ask the
Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to

your request.

Yours sincerely

__Chris Scahil
Superintendent
National Manager: Response and Operations

Safer Communities Together




